
From: Renee O'Neil <Renee.O'Neil@cn2.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/10/2015 8:41:37 AM
Subject: MEDIA REQUEST-CN2 NEWS

Hi Chaney,
 
I''m Renee O'Neil with CN2 News in Rock Hill.  I just have a few questions about the Bill Governor Nikki Haley will sign today 
regarding the Body Cameras worn by Law Enforcement.
 
What all does this Bill mean?
 
Will there be funding for local law enforcement agencies to get these cameras?
 
When will the law go into effect?
 
Thank you so much for your quick response.
 
Renee O'Neil
CN2 News Reporter
803-487-7147
renee.o'neil@cn2.com
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